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Working together, the best is yet to come 
 

 

9th May, 2019 

Dear parents, 

Reception class will be going to Blackpool Zoo on Wednesday 19th June 2019.   The bus will depart 

and return during the normal school day and the trip will cost £9.00 which has been subsidised by 

a contribution from the PTFA.  This will cover travel costs and entry to the zoo. 

Children will be required to wear their normal school uniform with weather appropriate 
accessories (water proof coat, sun hat etc.)   A packed lunch will be provided by school. 
 

The trip will support our  learning around our animal theme, enabling the children to observe and 

explore the wide variety of animals available at the zoo. 

Please complete the slip below, to give permission for your child to take part in this trip. Payment 

can be made on Parentpay. 

Yours sincerely, 
The Reception Team. 

 

 
 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………………………………………. Class…………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Blackpool Zoo on 19th June.  I confirm there 
have been no changes to the Medical/Consent Form completed earlier in the school year.  
 
I have paid £9.00   on Parentpay.       ⃝ 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………parent/carer 


